
Upcoming  Events

The 1993 Baldwin Bonanza will truly
be a "Bonanza" for plant lovers. We
are combing the countryside for
unusual plants. Specimen trees,
flowering trees and shrubs, subtropical
plants, drought tolerant plants,
grasses, and a large selection of cold-
tolerant staghorn ferns, are among the
many items that will be offered. In
addition, there will be a choice selec-
tion of orchids, perennials and hanging
baskets. Join us on April 30, May 1, or
2, 1993 for this sale, unprecedented in
Southern California.

February 22, 1993

The Arboretum has been selected to
benefit from the Charity Night Pro-
gram sponsored by the Green Street
Restaurant, 146 Shoppers Lane,
Pasadena. We receive a percentage of
all monies collected on Monday,
February 22 from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm.
All members and friends of the Arbo-
retum are encouraged to dine at Green
Street (take out food is also included)
that evening to show their support of
the Arboretum and thank Green Street
for supporting us! Reservations arc
available for groups of 5 or more by
calling Green Street at (818) 577-7170.

Friday, April 30, 1993, 4:00 pm: Plant
Sale, Barbecue and Garden Auction
Party (Auction to include rare plants,
garden related services and decorative
items for home and garden) $60 per

Plant  Sale for  California Arboretum
Foundation Members only and those
who would like to join:
Saturday May 1, 9 am - 12 noon

Public Plant Sale:
Saturday May 1, 1 pm - 4 pm
Sunday May 2, 9 am - 4 pm

Gift  Shop  News
Holiday  Open  House
December  4  &  5

Come join the fun during December
and enjoy the Arboretum Gift
Shop decked out in its finery for an
Olde Fashioned Holiday Season.
Manager Terry Bible promises new gif
ideas for everyone on your
shopping list, from blown glass
candleholders from Bolivia to
floral-design soup cups and saucers
from Portugal.

Also available are the Shop's ever-
popular and enticing array of botani-
cal-themed hats, clothes and jewelry,
as well as garden accessories, books,
stationery and other surprises! Christ-
mas cards and 1993 Calendars are in
stock now.

As in years past, the Arboretu

making uniqi
hard at work

ments, wreaths, planted baskets and
other holiday crafts. Be sure to order
the live succulent wreaths early - they

For 1992, something new has been
added - the unique Arboretum orna-
ment featuring the Queen Anne
Cottage. This limited edition item,
which comes in an attractive gift box,
is sure to be a real heirloom. Get yours
soon before they're gone.

Members of the Los Angeles Arbore-
tum are entitled to a special bonus.
During the Gift Shop's Holiday Open
House on Friday December
4 and Saturday December 5, they are
entitled to receive a FREE
Arboretum ornament with a $35
purchase. See your Arboretum Fall
Calendar for a coupon and details.

Your support of the Gift Shop is
important. All profits generated by
sales go directly to underwrite pro-
grams of the California Arboretum
Foundation.

Happy Holidays!
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